
Say Cheese - red light cameras to be up and running again very soon
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In an earlier post to this blog, the Monitor reported that certain red light cameras had been disabled from being 
able to issue tickets until they were determined to be functioning in accordance with law. Apparently, according
to this article quoting Governor Christie, the temporarily disabled cameras have now been certified as accurate
and will be up and running (and issuing tickets) any time now. Drivers, beware.
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